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Mr West 
Planning Policy 
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SY1 9LJ 
 
21 February 2022 
 
Dear Mr West 

Council’s response to ID1 and ID2 

Thank you for your letter and associated appendices and attachments, 
received by us by e-mail on 4 February, in response to our initial 
questions letters of 3 November (ID1) and 24 November (ID2).   

On initial reading of your letter, we note that there is some ongoing work 
in relation to a number of our questions and that this will be forwarded to 
us as soon as it is available.  Please let us know if the timescale for the 
submission of any of this work changes.   

In the meantime, we will continue to work our way through your letter 
and the appendices in a more thorough manner.  We will respond in full in 
due course.   

Also, we would like to clarify that we are not inviting comments from 
representors at present.  They will be given an opportunity to comment 
on any new evidence either through a focused consultation or by way of 
hearing statements in response to our matters, issues and questions 
which will be issued in advance of hearing sessions.   

No date for hearing sessions has yet been fixed.  We will not be in a 
position to do this until all of the work I refer to above has been received 
by us and we have had a chance to read it.  
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Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Crosby and Carole Dillon 

Examining Inspectors 

 


